URGENT! NOTICE ABOUT UNAUTHORIZED E-MAIL MESSAGE.

Dear Sir or Madam,

Today we detected that from our mail account sekretariat@bsklodzko.pl was sent SPAM in the title "Invoice ..." with an attachment in the format ".rar". In connection with the above, please do not open the received message or attachment.

We are asking you to scan local computers and update programs.

The Management Board of Bank Spółdzielczy in Kłodzko declares that sent messages were sent by unauthorized person, and the case was reported to the Police.

Senku Spéldzielczege
W Kłodziu